OFFICE OF THE COMPTROLLER AND AUDITOR GENERAL OF INDIA

NEW DELHI

No. 157/GS/56-2006 

Dated: 15.05.2006

CIRCULAR

All India Audit and Accounts Association has given notice for holding “Dharna” in front of this office on 17th and 18th May, 2006.  Due to security reasons all the employees in this office are requested to keep their identity cards with them.  Entry in the office on these days will be allowed by showing the identity card.

(DINESH KUMAR)
SR.ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER(GS)
To,
(1)
All Sr. AOs/ AOs

(2)
All Secretariats

(3)
All Notice Boards

(4)
Railway Audit Board, Rail Bhawan

